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Tabitha Foraker named Fordland Elementary Principal 
 

Fordland R-3 School District is proud to announce that Tabitha Foraker will be the next 
elementary principal. Mrs. Foraker will succeed Stephanie Vickers who is transitioning to the 
superintendent position in Fordland. For the past two years, Mrs. Foraker has served as the 
elementary principal at Willard South Elementary in Willard, MO.  
 
Mrs. Foraker began her career teaching in California in the Hesperia Unified School district. She 
spent 4 years teaching 5th and 6th grade and 3 years as a special education teacher working with 
students in Kindergarten through 3rd grade. She then spent 7 years serving as an instructional 
coach, elementary assistant principal and elementary principal in the Hesperia Unified School 
District. Mrs. Foraker was recognized as a Teacher of the Year and as Elementary Assistant 
Principal of the Year during the course of her career in California. 
 
Mrs. Foraker graduated from California State University, San Bernardino with a Bachelor’s 
degree in liberal studies. She received her Master’s Degree in Education from California State 
University, San Bernardino as well.  
 



Mrs. Foraker and her husband, Sean, have been married for 14 years and they have two 
daughters, Aubrey and Alysse. Mrs. Foraker is honored and excited to join the Fordland team. 
“Fordland has an incredible amount of pride in its schools and community. I am grateful for this 
opportunity to serve and engage with our students, staff, families, and the Fordland community. I 
look forward to working together to ensure student success! Go Eagles!” 
 


